

New Richmond Community Library & Residences Construction Update: 10/21/2024



COMPLETED



Initial site excavation and soil testing has been completed in preparation for the parking garage.

IN-PROGRESS



Week of 10/21/2024

Contractors are continuing cast-in-place concrete work, including footings/foundation reinforced with rebar. Northland Concrete & Masonry has been the primary sub-contractor for this aspect of the project. County Prestress and County Materials will lead the upcoming pre-cast concrete work.







UPCOMING PUBLIC ENGAGEMENT OPPORTUNITIES

There will be a public informational session on Wednesday, October 30th at 12:00 p.m. at the Friday Memorial Library (existing library) if you would like to ask questions or learn more about the building project. Looking ahead, there will also be an informational table at City Hall on Election Day, Tuesday, November 5th, while the polls are open.

QUESTIONS

Thanks for your interest in this exciting community project! If you have questions or would like more information, please contact our City Administrator Noah Wiedenfeld at 715-246-4268 at nwiedenfeld@newrichmondwi.gov.